
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Woolpit Primary Academy 

Week Beginning 23rd September 2019 
Tuesday  
2.45 – Reading Café Hedgehog Class 
Wednesday 
BT computing training for the teachers! 
Friday 
09.05 Celebration assembly 
3.15 MacMillan Cake Sale after school on the 
playground or in the hall if raining. 

Week Beginning 30th September 2019 
Tuesday 
2.45 – Reading Café Hedgehog Class 
Wednesday 
Friday 
09.05 Celebration assembly 
 
 

What a beautiful week we have had in school.  
Everyone has enjoyed being outside for both 
forest school sessions and break times. 

Thank you for your support with encouraging 
your children to complete their homework.  We 
were all really pleased to see that nearly 
everyone was able to complete it and hand it in 
on time.  Regular practise of spellings and times 
tables in particular will truly support your 
children as they progress in their education.  Fox 
and Badger class are seeing a huge difference in 
the speed with which they can answer questions 
– brilliant, keep it up! 

There have been lots of blackberry and apple 
crumbles made in school this week.  Hedgehog 
Class and some of the nurture groups in school 
have been very busy cooking.  I have the very 
hard task of having a little taste (a tough job as 
you can imagine!).   

Rabbit and Squirrel class are getting into their 
new routines for learning.  Don’t be surprised if 
your child is saying the work is too tricky for 
them.  After the summer holidays it takes a little 
while to get back up to speed but they are doing 
well. 

Year 5 have been busy learning new vocabulary 
and using the words in their writing, very 
impressive!  Our Year 6 children are working 
hard and are excited to be going on residential 
next week.  We hope they have lots of fun and 
enjoy the activities.  We will keep you up to date 
via Twitter. 

 

Have a good weekend and week to come 

Mrs Pippa Holmes 

Acting Headteacher Woolpit Primary Academy 

 

Autumn sunshine Important Dates 

PE! 
Please could all children have their named PE kit in 
school at all times.  If you have problems with this, 
please contact the office as we have some spare 
kit available.  Earrings need to be removed for a 
child to take part in a PE lesson.  If ears have 
recently been pierced they can be covered with 
tape temporarily. 
 
Friday Cake Sale for MacMillan Cancer Support 

On Friday after school we will be having a cake 
sale, raising money for MacMillan Cancer Support. 
If you would like to, please bring any cakes to the 
school office on Friday morning.  Cakes will be 
available to buy after school on the playground or 
in the office if the weather isn’t great. 
 

Parents Evening 
The appointment sheets for parent’s evenings will 
be put out on Monday after school.  Please make 
an appointment to discuss your child’s progress 
to date and targets for this term. 

Other News 


